
S

Questions? Email: infrastructure@scrd.ca

CHASTER WELL 
IMPROVEMENTS 

Set up for well redevelopment

IMPACTS TO RESIDENTS
Disruptions will be as minimal as possible.

However, to complete the project safely and 
quickly, there will be some traffic delays, temporary 
road closures, and occasional water shut-offs.

Residents affected by road closures or water shut-
offs will receive advance notice.

People living near the work area may notice some 
minor inconveniences, such as noise, dust, 
vibrations, and construction vehicles.

The Chaster Well is a backup water source for the Chapman Water System. Upgrades 
will help prevent future disruptions and maintain current levels of service.

PHASE 1 – WELL REHABILITATION

Phase 1 is scheduled to begin the week of June 16 
and is expected to be completed by the week 
of July 14, 2025.

This phase involves rehabilitating the Chaster Well 
to improve its water flow and overall performance in 
preparation for upcoming construction.

PHASE 2 – CONSTRUCTION

Phase 2 is expected to begin in mid-July.

It will include the installation of a new pump and 
motor, mechanical upgrades at the site, and the 
fabrication and installation of new electrical systems.

Notice of Construction Work – Week of June 16
Location: 256 Knight Road, Gibsons
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